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Medicaid Transformation Project (MTP) Policy Consultant 
RFQQ No. 2020HCA33 

Amendment No.1 
 
 
Date Issued: 2/26/2021  

To: RFQQ Bidders   
From:  Johannah Renfroe, RFQQ Coordinator   
Purpose:        Update time of Pre-proposal conference    

 
This amendment hereby modifies and is attached to RFQQ No. 2020HCA33. All other terms, conditions, 
and specifications remain unchanged.  
 
 
The above referenced solicitation is amended as follows: 
 

1. Section 1.2 Estimated Schedule of Procurement Activities 

 Issue Request for Qualifications and Quotations February 22, 2021 

Pre-proposal Conference March 3, 2021 – 3:00 
3:30 PM, Pacific Time 

Questions Due March 5, 2021 – 2:00 
PM, Pacific Time 

Answers Posted March 12, 2021 

Letter of Intent Due (Optional) April 2, 2021 

Proposals Due April 15, 2021 – 2:00 
PM, Pacific Time 

Evaluate Proposals April 15 – 30, 2021 

Conduct Oral Presentations with Finalists, if required May 3 – 7, 2021 

Announce “Apparent Successful Bidder” and send 
notification via e-mail to unsuccessful Bidders 

May 10, 2021 

Debrief Request Deadline May 13, 2021 

Negotiate Contract May 10 – June 15, 2021 

Begin Contract Work July 1, 2021 
 
HCA in its sole discretion reserves the right to change the Estimated Schedule of Procurement 
Activities. 
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2. Section 2.2 Pre-proposal Conference is amended to read as follows: 

A pre-proposal conference is scheduled to be held on March 3, 2021 at 2:00 p.m. 3:30 PM 
Pacific Time. The location of the pre-proposal conference is virtual. All prospective Bidders 
should attend; however, attendance is not mandatory. 

If you would like to attend, please email the RFQQ Coordinator at 
HCAProcurements@hca.wa.gov to receive the virtual meeting room link and call-in number. 

HCA will be bound only to HCA written answers to questions. Questions arising at the pre-
proposal conference or in subsequent communication with the RFQQ Coordinator will be 
documented and answered in written form. A copy of the questions and answers will be sent to 
each prospective Bidder that has made the RFQQ Coordinator aware of its interest in this 
solicitation and will be posted on WEBS. 


